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NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 37 of 2025 
 

Newport South Lock Closure 
 

Mariners and customers are advised that Newport South Lock will 
be closed to all shipping movements on the following tide. 

 
Wednesday July 23rd HW 1858 

 
Reason for the closure is to carry out essential repairs to lock 

infrastructure. 
 

Please plan shipping movements around this closure. 
 
 

 
HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 

Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 
 

Date 21/07/2025 
 

South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


